
 
 

   

                   

For Immediate Release: Monday, April 1, 2024 

Contact: Duval County Supervisor of Elections Jerry Holland 904-318-6877 

Post-Election Audit for the March 19th Duval County Presidential 

Preference Primary Election is Scheduled for Wednesday, April 3, 

2024, at 10 a.m. at the Election Center Warehouse at Imeson Park  

 

JACKSONVILLE – Duval County Supervisor of Elections, Jerry Holland, 

announced the time and date for a Post-Election Audit for the March 19th 

Presidential Preference Primary (PPP) Election. The Post-Election Audit, 

mandated by Florida Statute 101.591 and Rule IS-5.026, FAC, will take 

place Wednesday, April 3, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. inside the Election Center at 

One Imeson Park Boulevard, Suite 100, Jacksonville, Florida, 32218. 

 

At the audit, our staff will conduct a manual audit of the Early Voting, 

Election Day, Vote-by-Mail, and Provisional ballots for the Presidential 

Preference Primary of Precincts 1001 and 1405. The precincts were 

randomly chosen by County Judge Bateh, who’s a member of the 

Canvassing Board. 

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend the Post-Election Audit on 

Wednesday. 

 

For more information, please visit www.duvalelections.gov or call the Duval 

County Supervisor of Elections office at 904-255-VOTE (8683). 
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